
EDO-COMM-0001 

  

 

Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
P.O. Box 720 Kahnawà:ke Mohawk Territory  JOL 1B0 

                          Phone: (450) 632-7500   Fax: (450) 638-5958 
          Web Site: www.Kahnawake.com E-mail: communications@mck.ca  

                       Enhsakotò:kénhte Nitiotié:ren Tsi Ietsenhaientáhkhwa 

 

Tsi Nahóten Karihwanákere No’nenk   
News Release  

 

Mohawk Women Chiefs from three communities to visit 
Chief Spence; MCK to deliver Open Letter to Prime 

Minister; update on Idle No More rally on Friday  
 

For immediate release 
 

(Kahnawake – 18, Tsothóhrha/December 2012) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) 
wishes to inform the community that Chief & Council will deliver an open letter (see attached) to 
Prime Minister Stephen Harper demanding that, 1) he meet with Attawapiskat Chief Theresa Spence 
and, 2) address the issue of an unprecedented series of laws that are oppressive and insulting to 
First Nations.   
 
“This government is the most disrespectful towards Native people that I’ve ever seen,” said Grand 
Chief Michael Ahríhron Delisle, Jr. “It feels like any positive movement we’ve seen in the past 
hundred years is being systematically destroyed in a manner that is shocking to even the most 
jaded among us.” 
 
Additionally, Kahnawà:ke Chiefs Rhonda Kirby, Kahsennenhawe Sky-Deer, Christine Zachary-
Deom and Gina Deer will be joined by Kanesatake Chiefs Sonya Gagnier, Shannon Nicholas, 
Sheila Bonspiel and Akwesasne Chiefs Karen Loran, Louise Thompson and April Adams-
Phillips to meet with Chief Spence tomorrow (Wednesday) to offer the support of our communities 
during this second week of her hunger strike.  
 
Finally, the MCK announced that Chiefs Delisle, Lloyd Phillips and Clinton Phillips will participate 
in Friday’s Idle No More day of solidarity in Ottawa. A bus has been secured at no charge for 
community members who wish to attend; the exact time of departure will be announced before 
the event. Because school is still in session, only one bus is available and seats are limited. 
 
For those who cannot travel to Ottawa, Idle No More events are being organized in Cabot Square 
in Montreal at 12 noon on Friday and at the Kanesatake Pines at 10am on Saturday. 
 
The MCK will do its best to ensure it provides the community with the most current information 
possible.  
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Please contact: 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché  
Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke   
450-632-7500, joe.delaronde@mck.ca 

http://www.kahnawake.com/
mailto:communications@mck.ca
mailto:joe.delaronde@mck.ca





	pr12182012c.pdf
	December 19Prime Minister Stephen Harper

